
NEWSLETTER

SAR Outreach Education was thrilled to
attend the National Council for the Social
Studies Conference from November 22-24,
2024, in Boston, MA. It was wonderful to meet
hundreds of Social Studies teachers and
administrators and to let them know about
SAR Youth Awards, Patriot Chest
presentations and online resources for
teachers. For more information about these
resources, please email education@sar.org.
Outreach Education’s next conference stop
will be the National Council for History
Education Conference March 20-22, 2025 in
St. Louis, MO. We hope to see you there! 
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George Washington Inaugural Button

1789

Patriotic buttons were sold in 1789 as souvenirs for
George Washington’s inauguration as the first
President of the United States. Large crowds
gathered in New York City to watch Washington take
the oath of office and witness the grand ceremony.

Gift of Mike and Julie Elston, Virginia Society

NEW ACQUISITION



Register Now!

Join Curator Zac Distel on February 6,
2025, at 7:00PM Eastern for a behind the
scenes look at featured artifacts in the
SAR Museum and Archives Collections.
This free event is open to all SAR Members
and the public! 

For the first time, this event will be a
hybrid event. Locals can join us for live
filming at the SAR Genealogical Research
Library- 809 W. Main St., Louisville, KY
40202, while those offsite can join via
Zoom link.
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Revolutionary War Rarities is the podcast from the
Sons of the American Revolution and continues to
experience significant growth. Join us by watching
us on YouTube, watching or listening on your
favorite podcast application, or by visiting our
website at www.fastfunhistory.com. Our Christmas
Special is coming your way on Sunday December
22, and will feature the President General and First
Lady of the SAR. Lots of great episodes are planned
for the coming year, subscribe to our YouTube
Channel so you will be notified every two weeks
when our latest episode is released. Merry
Christmas everyone!

REVOLUTIONARY WAR RARITIES 
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